August 2024 Newsletter '

YUK N

PICKLEBALL

1. 55+ Canada Games: Team Yukon heads to Quebec City next week to play in a wide array
of events. The Pickleball contingent consists of 27 players participating in Men'’s,
Women’s, and Mixed Doubles events at the 3.0 and 3.5 skill levels. Have fun!

2. Summer Programming: Our indoor programming at Ecole Emile Tremblay is over.
Outdoor programming continues at Mt. Mc. Over 100 of our members purchased a Mt.
Mc. pass or purchased a Tennis Yukon pass this summer. We will continue using the courts
as long as the weather is reasonable, with essentially the same playing options: open
round robins, up/down round robins, and group bookings. The 55+ Canada Games training
times on Sunday evenings will be over and will be replaced with open round robin play.

3. Fall Programming: As mentioned in the last newsletter we have programming options
every day of the week this fall. To access these activities, you need to purchase a fall pass
for S40. You can purchase the pass on-line at our webpage (left side). Fall activities
commence on Thursday September 12 from 8-10 pm at the university gym. Signing up for
events will be from our webpage, with separate drop-down menus for the various venues:
University, Elijah Smith, Takhini, and Hidden Valley.

For September and for the four-hour blocks, namely: on Fridays at E. Smith from 5-9 pm,
on Saturdays at Takhini from 2-6 pm, the first two hours will be scheduled for open round
robins (max 15). The second 2 hours will be scheduled for 3 group bookings.

As well, for the two-hour blocks: namely on Tuesdays and Thursdays at the University,
from 8-10 pm and on Monday and Wednesdays from 6-8 pm at Hidden Valley the events
will be open round robin.

On Sundays at Takhini, until Pickleball Brackets Ladder League is initiated, we will have a
tiered round robin event. The 9-11 am slot will be for 3.5 level players. The 11 amto 1 pm
slot will be for 3.0 level players. And the 1-3 pm slot will be for 2.5 level players.

To assist you in deciding in which level you should consider playing, refer to the May 2024
newsletter. With permission, we have published the ratings of 39 players, assessed in May
by a certified assessor, Brooke Siver. You can access past newsletters by clicking on
“Newsletters” on our webpage.



